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Non-Federal Loan Options

If you have become ineligible for Financial Aid and do not have alternative funding (cash pay, employer
reimbursement, military benefits, etc.), you may want to consider the option of a non-federal loan, also known
as a Private Loan.

**It is important to confirm with the lender that good academic standing is not a requirement for loan
approval.

CSU-Global does not recommend any one private loan lender over another. If you are not sure of your loan
options it is recommended to start with your local bank, credit union, or private education loans (see link

below).

Private Education Loans: https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/types/loans/federal-vs-private



